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ASSOCIATION

NEWS RELEASE

Suspended and Delayed Games
Baseball and Softball End of Season

PHOENIX, AZ (April 25, 2012) — Due to the expected weather in the north and western parts of the state
today, the AlA is extending the regular season through April 26.

Any game that is suspended or delayed may be played out tomorrow, April 26. The game must be
reported by 7 p.m. in order to be included in the power rankings prior to the seeding of the state
tournaments.

Please contact Dean Visser with any questions related to softball or Ron Halbach with any questions
related to baseball.

Softball: Dean Visser, dvisser@aiaonline.org, 602-385-3821
Baseball: Ron Halbach: rhalbach@aiaonline.org, 602-385-3824

Media Contact: Brian Bolitho, bbolitho@aiaonline.org, 602-385-3822




